Ms. Kory
3rd Grade
News from room 217





Disney Magnet School
Welcome back! I am very excited to begin the school year with your third graders. 

About Me
I am very pleased to be joining the Disney team this year. I have a Masters degree from Northwestern University and have previously taught both in CPS and Schaumburg.  

About This Week
We will be busy this week learning routines and getting to know each other. Students will be reflecting on their goals for this year and learning what will be expected of them in third grade.

For more information
Please see our class website at http://kory217.weebly.com/.
You can also reach me at rkory@cps.edu with any questions or concerns.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Reminders:
  Make sure you check your child’s “takehome” folder every night. Several important forms went home today.

  Please make sure your student has the necessary supplies for school. An extra copy of the supply list went home with your student today.

Dates to remember

September 2nd
	no school

September 19th
Open House
Week 1
August 26th, 2013
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